
Parent Bulletin, 22nd September 2023  

Events wc. 25th September     

Monday 25th September   
  

Y10 Geography Visit  

Tuesday 26th September   
  

Extra-curricular activities – sign up  

Wednesday 27th September  
  

Post-16 Evening, 16:30-18:30  

Thursday 28th September 
  

 

Friday 29th September  
  

 

 

 

Post-16 Evening, Wednesday 27th September – Mrs Fosker 
We are holding a Post-16 Information Evening on Wednesday 27th September, 4:30pm-6:30pm and all Year 10 and 11 

students and parents are welcome. During this event your child will have the opportunity to speak to an array of post-16 

providers, employers and universities. The purpose of the evening is to encourage students to start to think about their 

next steps after they leave Ormiston Endeavour Academy. The evening will also help your child develop an insight into 

the knowledge and skills required when moving on from school into post-16 provision. All students are now expected to 

stay in some form of education or training until the age of 18; this event will provide them with an appreciation of the 

options available to them when they finish their GCSEs. 

The event is open to both year 10 and 11 students, as we feel it is important that your child starts to consider and 

engage with their career aspirations as early as possible.  
 

Extra -curricular activities – Mr O’Donnell  
On Tuesday students will have the opportunity to sign up for a range of extra-curricular activities. Music clubs are 
beginning next week (see below) and sports clubs have already started.  
 

Music clubs – Mrs Bienikova 

After school music extra-curricular activities start next week. 
 

Peripatetic Music Lessons – Mrs Bienikova  
Peripatetic lessons are still available. If students are interested, they can collect letter from myself or the school office.  
 

GCSE Computer Science Revision – Ms Nyoni  
Sessions start on Wednesday 27th September after school and will run fortnightly. The first session will cover Computer 

Architecture and Memory.  

In order to support Year 11 students we have asked them all to do download python 3.10 ( and above) in order for them 

to practise their programming skills to support their GCSE papers. 
 

Key contacts  
A reminder that any contact with school needs to be made initially through form tutors. You can find your child's form 

tutor's contact details by clicking here: https://ormistonendeavouracademy.co.uk/our-academy/staff 
 

PE kit reminders – PE Department  

Please can you ensure that all items of kit are named, so that if we do find any we can return them to your son / 

daughter.  Also a reminder that cycling shorts and leggings are not part of our PE kit and should not be worn.  Sanctions 

will be given for students without the correct PE kit, unless of course, you are waiting for delayed items from PMG.  

Thank you for your support.  
 

After school sports – PE Department  

A sports timetable has been given to all tutors who have now shared this with your son/daughter.  Please encourage 

them to take part in our extra-curricular activities. 
 

Year 7 Online Assessments   

Assessments are continuing this week. As mentioned in last week’s bulletin, students will need headphones to complete 

these tests. While sets will be provided, students are welcome to bring their own headphones into school should they 

prefer. Please ensure they have a standard 3.5ml connection.  

 


